{ MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
[| INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
il HIKINA WHAKATUTUKI

9 April 2018

Ref: DOIA 1718-1153

A Chela
fyi-request-7447-c14a0905@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A Chela

Thank you for your email of 14 March 2018 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(the Ministry) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

Please provide copies of all second level BIMs that haven't been published.

I can confirm that the Ministry did not produce any second level BIMs. As such, your request has been
refused under section 18(e) of the Act as the information requested does not exist.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our response to your
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Alan Witcombe
Manager, Ministerial Services
Corporate, Governance and Information

PO Box 5488, Wellington 6011
New Zealand
Phone +64 4 901 1499

info@mbie.govt.nz




